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December 18, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

   

One of our intermediate students reported to the school a suspicious circumstance that 

occurred late last week while she was on her way home from school. 

  

A man driving by tried to convince the student to get in his car.  Fortunately, the girl ignored 

him and continued home nearby.  As a precaution, police were called to look into the matter and 

their investigation continues. 

  

I am sharing this information with you so you are aware and provide you the “Stranger Danger” 

safety precautions as a reminder: 

  

 Don’t take short cuts.  Use main routes…avoid lanes, forested or secluded areas. 

 Walk with friends. 

 Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back. 

 Phone home when leaving a friend’s house and say when you will be home. 

 Don’t assist strangers. 

 Trust your instincts and your feelings. 

 Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change. 

  

Please feel free to contact the school if you have questions or concerns. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tammy Stubbings 

Principal 
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